

Leading the way

November 6, 2009

Mr. Todd Hunt The Hunt Company 2626 N. Lakeview Avenue, Suite 1312 Chicago, Illinois 60614

Dear Todd:

Just a quick note to let you know that our attendees thoroughly enjoyed your presentation during our annual Women in Banking Conference. You had the audience rolling in their seats, while still providing valuable communications lessons. It was the perfect opening to our conference and set the stage for two days full of education and networking for our attendees.

Thanks again, Todd!

Debli Jening

Sincerely,

Debbie Jemison

Vice President

Illinois Bankers Association